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SUBJECT : CLARIFICATION ON THE DATE OF THE CERTIFICATE OF 
ACCEPTANCE ISSUED BY THE DENR-MIMAROPA UNDER 
PURCHASE ORDER 18-00542 NCSE

Dear Regional Executive Director Claudio,

This refers to the letter dated 5 May 2022 from Atty. Jasomner L. Uayan, OIC- 
Executive Director, Procurement Service, Department of Budget and Management (DBM-PS) 
to this Office seeking clarification on the date of Certificate of Acceptance for Milestone 6 and 
asking for a chronological list of activities prior to its issuance.

The information is being requested to provide the DBM-PS a basis for its action on the 
request of Omniprime Marketing Inc., for a refund of the liquidated damages deducted from 
their last billing amounting to Php 903,000.00.

In addition, the DBM-PS likewise wants to be clarified on the report made by 
Omniprime that the server (NAS) was infected by Ransom ware Virus which affected the 
storage and consequently caused the re-validation, re-inspection and re-acceptance of the 
completed project, which according to the letter was delivered on 31 March 2021.

In this regard, may we be provided with the above requested information on the matter 
to facilitate our response on the query. Thank you

Very truly yours.

ATTY. EMELYNE TALMBIS,:^E CESorv
Director
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“Maximizbag Geospatial Technology Amidst Adversity’
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